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PUBLIC NOTICE THAT A QUORUM OR MORE OF THE PIMA COUNTY PUBLIC 

LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD MEMBERS WILL BE IN ATTENDANCE AT AN 
EVENT 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given that a quorum or more of the members of 
the Pima County Public Library Advisory Board may be in attendance at the Wells Fargo 
Building tour to be held Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at The Wells Fargo Building, 150 N. Stone 
Ave., at 3:00 p.m.   

 

 

Dated this 23rd day of June, 2025 

For additional information contact: 
Pima County Public Library 
(520) 594-5602 

 
 


